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Article 28 (Right to Education) Every child has the right to an education.  

 

 ELC News   

 

Weekly Learning Update  

This week the Rainbows have been learning 

about babies. The Buttercups have been 

learning about space and the Blossoms have 

been learning about bugs.  They have all 

started their floorbooks and asked question to 

find out what they would like to learn about 

within these topics.   

On Friday 19th March we will talk about Red 

Nose Day and discuss what it is all about.  

 

Next Week  

Buttercups – The buttercups have shown an 

interest in finding out about astronauts following 

their space topic.  

Blossoms – The blossom are going to continue 

their interest in bugs, finding out where they live 

and what they eat. 

Rainbows – The rainbows have shown interest in 

finding out what babies eat and how we care for 

them. 

All room will spend next week using technology 

and books to research their chosen topics.  

 

__________ 

     
Twinkle Twinkle Little Star 

This week we would like to say a big well done to everyone 

for doing so well at snack and lunch time.  Everyone has done 

so well trying new things and showing super manners at meal 

times.  

Well Done!!! 

School Values 
Love, Pride, Confidence, Respect and Responsibility 

 
 

Upcoming Dates 

19th March is Red Nose Day  

Superhero dress up or wear 

something red!  You can make 

a donation to at drop off and 

collection times or online 

Donate Online  

 

Contact Details: TEL – 01463 230 250  Please check the  School Blog for regular 

updates. 

 

 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/
https://lochardilprimary.org.uk/category/elcc-blog-2020-2021/

